
Government of Nepal

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AT'tr'AIRS
Kathmandu, Nepal

Dear Mr. A S Pannerselvan,
December 03, 201 8

with reference to your letter dated 24 october 2018 regarding the renewal of
the Agreement concluded between the Government of Nepal and the pANoS,
south Asia, I have the pleasure to state the following./

I
As per the decision of the Government of Nepal Outfa 02 Decem ber 201 g, I am
pleased to inform you that in accordance with a$cle 6 (l) of the Agreement
between the Government of Nepal and Panos /stitute, London signed on 5
November 1998 and the subsequent amendments thereto of 15 April 2004, 13
February 2009 and 13 January 2014, the Government of Nepal has decided the
extension of the said Agreement for another period of five years effective from
5 November 2018.

I would appreciate it if you could confirm in writing the extension of the
Agreement as set forth in the foregoing paragraph.
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